
Submitter: Jesii Dobrusky 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2141 

Dear House Committee on Commerce & Consumer Protection. I am writing you 

today as a constituent of District 46 (Rep. Willy Chotzen) and urge the Oregon State 

Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, establishing the Registered Commercial 

Interior Design Title Act to recognize, protect, and enhance the role of Commercial 

Interior Designers in Oregon. This is personally important to me, as a professional 

commercial interior designer, currently practicing design across the state of Oregon. 

Passing this Title Act will allow my profession to be recognized by the state, and 

allow for the profession to be recognized across the state, ensure public safety and 

consumer protections are upheld to the highest and same standards, and expand 

economic opportunities for women, small business owner, and independent 

practitioners. It doesn't change the scope of work that I am currently doing or allowed 

to do, nor does it allow me to do anything with structural, seismic or exterior work that 

will still be required to be done by my peers in Architecture & Engineering. Thank you 

for you time and support on this matter.  


